LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy April! It’s hard to believe we’re already a quarter into this new year already, isn’t it? With the start of April, we are also into the start of our next, fun happening! The ‘Count On Your Library’ book count contest officially kicked off this past Monday, and we’re already deep into preparations for our Solar Eclipse Event scheduled for this coming Monday!
     Would you like to hazard a guess about how many books we have, here in the Reading Center? Stop on in at any time we’re open to place your guess. We’ll figure out who comes the closest on May1. Who knows? Maybe you’ll win! There will be a gift certificate for the winner and one for the runner-up.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     This coming Monday, April 8th, we will be opening at 1:30 for the solar eclipse. The event itself is predicted to take place over a couple of hours, beginning around 2:00pm, and we will have cookies, coffee and milk as well. What kind of cookies, one may ask? I say, what better cookies for an eclipse than half-moon cookies, but I highly recommend you stop in and find out for yourself. It will be a celestial treat, either way.
FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 2:00 with Homework Helpdesk from 4:00 to 6:00, and Children’s Story Time is on Fridays at 1:00. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
